199/0219 10/42

4 October 2002

Mr M E Jorgensen Williams, Winter & Higgs Solicitors 377 Lonsdale Street MELBOURNE VIC 3000

Dear Mr Jorgensen,

I write in relation to your letter regarding Sacred Heart Primary School, Oakleigh.

Sacred Heart Primary School is now and was during the period referred to in your correspondence, a parish primary school of the Archdiocese of Melbourne.

The legal entity responsible for the managing, overseeing and conducting of parish primary schools is the parish priest. During the years 1987 to 1995 the parish priest was Rev. Kevin O'Donnell.

Should you wish to discuss this further please contact Ms Maria Kirkwood of the Catholic Education Office on 9267 0202.

With every best wish,

Yours sincerely,

ACTING DIRECTOR OF CATHOLIC EDUCATION

M